
 

 

 

 
7 June 2018 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
We will soon be holding our fourth annual Inter-House Football Championships.   This will 
take place on Monday 18 June and Tuesday 19 June.  Aside from their regular lessons, the 
children in Years R – 3 will be participating in competitive football challenges on the 
playground, trying to score points for their house groups.   Years 4 – 6 will be competing in 
boys’ teams and girls’ teams in fun matches between houses on the school field.   
 
All that the children will require is to have their PE kits in school on both the Monday and 
Tuesday.   It would also be great if they could bring a t-shirt in the colour of their house.   
The PTA will be selling coloured t-shirts from this Friday if you require one. All these games 
will take place outside so the children will require trainers. Astroturf trainers are allowed but 
absolutely no studs or football boots will be allowed.  
 
We hope that the children will enjoy this event as much as they did in previous years and 
that it will encourage them to be active and healthy.   
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Richard Austin 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 


